
We are pleased to announce a partnership
between Northallerton Town JFC and
Northallerton School and Sixth Form college, to
create four football pitches for our juniors to
play matches on over the weekend starting
ready for the September 25/26 season.
We will be creating one 11 aside pitch, one 9
aside and two 7 aside pitches.
When we gain access to the site we will need
lots of support to help get this up and running
ready for September. More details to follow
about this exciting new partnership in the
coming months.
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We have held our second player’s committee meeting
of the season where we had almost 40 players ranging
from under 7 to under 15s.
Our Chairman James Lofthouse came along to talk to
the players about pathways from NTJFC and
developments currently going on in the club with
pitches and our new teams. In the second part of the
meeting the players came up with many fantastic
ideas of what they would like to see more of on
presentation day which we can use to improve on last
year. Finally it was great to see what the highlight of
the season has been for them so far, they are an
amazing group who really voice the opinions of what
they want to see happening in their club.

As announced in February, we are 
delighted to confirm that Brompton 
Juniors FC will merge with NTJFC in time
for the 25/26 season. This means 5 additional
teams will be joining us with additional teams
at U10, U12, U13 and 2 x U14. This is a
fantastic outcome for both clubs -
guaranteeing the future of grassroots football
for Brompton players and builds NTJFC to be
stronger than ever! We can’t wait to welcome
all new coaches and players, along with their
families and supporters to our club!

Make sure your voice is heard! 
        To help make sure your thoughts become
actions where we can, we are looking to form a
Parents Forum to provide insight and input to the
committee. Get in touch if you could spare just a
couple of evenings a year to help shape your club.
Contact Parent Liaison Lead, Charlie on 07760994846

WHAT OUR PLAYERS SAY...
THE BEST PART OF MY SEASON...

“DEVELOPING TEAM PLAY”
“WINNING OUR FIRST MATCH”

“MEETING NEW FRIENDS AND COACHES WHILE
PLAYING FOOTBALL”

“WHEN WE WON A TROPHY AND WENTBOWLING”



COMING UP...

In December NTJFC were generously awarded £500 from Broadacres Housing Association’s Community Development
Fund to support with the purchasing of new goal nets through the year! A massive thank you to Broadacres for this
fantastic initiative to support our local area.
Also in December we were lucky enough to be chosen by Tesco Stronger Starts, working with Groundwork, as a local
cause you can support in the Northallerton branch! Keep grabbing those blue tokens at the checkout and post them in
our slot until the end of March! 
Coach Stu Dunn organises a Last Man Standing competition - pick a different Premier League team to win every week
and be the last one left to win the cash. Prize pot is split 50% to the winner and 50% to NTJFC! The last two winners
have taken away £260 and £330! Contact Stu on 07515894905 to join the next round coming soon! A big thank you to
Stu and all who are participating for bringing these incredible amounts in to support the club!

In October NTJFC were chosen as a Co-op Local Community Fund cause. You,
and all your friends and family, can still support the club by choosing us as your
cause if you are a Co-op member right up until September!. It costs just £1 to
join if you haven’t already, and benefit from member prices! The more members
choose our cause, the more funds we receive! Just click here to choose NTJFC
      https://membership.coop.co.uk/causes/90579

FUNDRAISING SUCCESS!

Contact us at NTJFC@outlook.com with any
comments, questions or feedback you 
may have. Follow us on...
our NTJFC Facebook Page and
NTJFC Instagram Page

HOW TO GET IN TOUCH!

SUPPORT US AS YOUR LOCAL CO-OP CAUSE!

Some dates for your diaries for all of our

juniors to get involved by supporting the club

with fundraising and fun times! More info to

follow...

Club Legends photos - Saturday 19th &

26th April ’25

Tesco bag pack - Saturday 3rd May ‘25

Presentation Day - Sunday 8th June ‘25

WHAT OUR PARENT / GUARDIANS SAY...

“MY CHILD HAS FORMED GREAT

FRIENDSHIPS AND THEY SEEM TO BE

PLAYING BETTER AS A TEAM”

“OUR COACH IS REALLY GOOD WITH THE

TEAM, HE GIVES HIS ALL AND SUPPORTS

THE TEAM WELL.”

https://www.facebook.com/Broadacres
https://membership.coop.co.uk/causes/90579
https://membership.coop.co.uk/causes/90579
https://www.facebook.com/NTJFootballClub
https://www.instagram.com/ntjfootballclub/?igsh=MTI0dG11ZnY2eTE1dg%3D%3D


https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100095062026254
https://www.facebook.com/northallertonequestriancentre
https://www.facebook.com/romanby
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=61555844064067
https://www.facebook.com/peacockengineeringservices
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100027869277222
https://www.facebook.com/JTAtkinsonBM
https://www.facebook.com/TomWilloughbyLtd

